

U.S SENATOR John F. Kerry



UNITED STATES SENATE WASHINGTON, D. C. 20510

JOHN KERRY MASSACHUSETTS

October 3, 2011

Dear Friends,

Congratulations on twenty years of loyal contributions to the local Boston Chinese community!

For the past two decades, the Cambridge Center for Chinese Culture has become part of the very fabric that defines this close-knit community. The Center's promotion of Chinese culture through language education, publication and cultural exchange has helped advance the status of Chinese-Americans throughout the city of Boston and the surrounding areas.

Once again, congratulations on twenty years of loyal service and my very best wishes for continued success.

Sincerely.

John. F. Kenry United States Senator